
From: carm8954@aol.com
To: Batties, Leila M J (WAS - X72583); Oliver, John T (WAS - X75531); raoul.alvarez@partners.mcd.com
Cc: 5a03@anc.dc.gov; 5a08@anc.dc.gov; 5a02@anc.dc.gov; afwilloughby@msn.com; claireangels@yahoo.com;

deb2alex@aol.com; gjlewisdc@aol.com; jnesmithfields@hotmail.com; joe.bowser@aol.com;
johnl0770@gmail.com; nikittamarie@gmail.com; sletherer@aol.com

Subject: North Michigan Park Civic Association - Thank You
Date: Thursday, June 2, 2022 3:33:27 PM

[External email] 
McDonald's Team,

Thank you for taking the time to make your presentation at the North Michigan Park
Civic Association meeting on Wednesday, June 1, 2022.  Based on responses I have
received today; I believe you have accomplished your goal of satisfying the residents
questions regarding the zoning change for the upgrade to McDonald's.  I feel
confident that the vote that the ANC Commissioners in 5A  cast  in the June meeting
will be based on the responses from the North Michigan Park community.  As you
move through this process for the upgrade, I would like to invite you back to another
meeting  for progress reports. 

If you have any questions or want to provide any additional information that I can
share with the community, please let me know.

Regards,

Carmen Roberts-Williams
President NMPCA
202-841-5256
carm8954@aol.com

ZONING COMMISSION 
District of Columbia 

CASE NO.22-19
EXHIBIT NO.13D

mailto:carm8954@aol.com
mailto:Leila.Batties@hklaw.com
mailto:John.Oliver@hklaw.com
mailto:raoul.alvarez@partners.mcd.com
mailto:5a03@anc.dc.gov
mailto:5a08@anc.dc.gov
mailto:5a02@anc.dc.gov
mailto:afwilloughby@msn.com
mailto:claireangels@yahoo.com
mailto:deb2alex@aol.com
mailto:gjlewisdc@aol.com
mailto:jnesmithfields@hotmail.com
mailto:joe.bowser@aol.com
mailto:johnl0770@gmail.com
mailto:nikittamarie@gmail.com
mailto:sletherer@aol.com

